
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Wednesday, 23 December 2020 

 
 

Notice to Shippers 
 
 

 Lyttelton Port Access Fee for Lyttelton Exports NZ – PNG trade-lane 
 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
 
Having undergone significant investment in infrastructure over the past five years, Lyttelton Port Company 
are introducing a Port Infrastructure Levy, which will be applicable to all container shipments to and from 
Lyttelton (transshipment cargo not included). 
 
Therefore, Pacific Forum Line wishes to announce the implementation of a a Lyttelton Port Access Fee for 
all PNG bound cargo 
 
 

Charges 20’ 40’ 

Lyttelton Port Access Fee NZD 40.00 NZD 80.00 

 
 
This surcharge will be effective for:  
Export cargo: containers with B/L date on or after the 18/01/2021  
 
Pacific Forum Line thanks you for your understanding and appreciate your continued support. Please 
contact your local customer service representative should you have any questions.  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely 

Pacific Forum Line 
www.pacificforumline.com 

http://www.pacificforumline.com/

